
 

Autumn 

 

 

The boys in Reception have settled in really well and are happy to come into 
school ready to start their day. 

 

This will be a weekly newsletter with all our Reception news and our Stars of the 
Week.  It will also contain our “Talk Homework” question. 

 

Talk homework is an activity  which all the family can share.  It is a great way of 
improving and supporting children’s speech, language and communication skills.  
There will be a question to discuss at home and we will also discuss this at 
school.  Why not make Monday morning more interesting by adding your answer 
to our outdoor white board in  the front playground.  You may also like to share 
with your son the other responses that are written there. 

 

I have sent home some tips on Early Years Talk homework from The  

Communications Trust.  They also have an excellent website which you may wish 
to look at. 

 

Later in the year, Cumnor Boys Reception will  take part in No Pens Wednesday 
and the boys will have a chance to impress us with their excellent speaking and 
listening skills! 

 

This weeks Talk Homework question is  the weather.  Can you think of at least 5 
good descriptions for the weekend weather. 

 

Mrs Collins 
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Ethan RN 

For fantastic listening 

and helping others. 
Ayaan H RC 

For helping others, 

working hard and  

following The Cumnor 

Way. 

Marcel  RG 

For settling so well this 

week. 



Autumn 

 

Dates for the DiaryDates for the DiaryDates for the Diary   

Mon 19th—Fri 23rd Sept—Book Fair Reception 

Wed 21st Sept—Walk to School Day Reception —Please see your Class Rep for further details 

Thurs 22nd Sept—Cake Sale 1 x 50p only please—Reception and Treetops 

A warm welcome back to all those returning to Treetops and all our new 

joiners.  The children are beginning to settle in their new classrooms and in 

each room we are following the theme “all about me”.  The children          

observed themselves in a mirror and we discussed our facial features.  

They then painted their self  portraits.  I think you will agree we have some 

future artists! 

Mrs Cheshire 


